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NEWS RELEASE
For Immediate Release – April 27, 2018
On August 24, 2018 the Oneida County Dispatch Center has been receiving several calls form the community regarding IRS and WPS scam callers.  We want to remind people not to give out any personal or identifying information to unverified sources over the telephone.  Also be aware that legitimate companies will not ask for payments with gift cards from retailers.





